
 

 

 

 

May 3, 2024 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole 

Chairman 

House Committee on Appropriations 

Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro 

Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations 

Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 

I am requesting funding for the Multi-Domain Operations Complex (MDOC) in Fiscal Year 

2025. The entity to receive funding for this project is the U.S. Air Force, located at Beale Air 

Force Base, 17800 13th St., Beale AFB, CA 95903. The funding would be used for the 

construction of a facility to consolidate aircraft maintenance, training, and operational/mission 

planning for the high-altitude intelligence, surveillance, and reconnaissance (ISR) mission. The 

project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it is critical to replace the current facility, 

which is unable to support future technological needs, and to invest in the readiness and 

continued operations of the ISR mission at Beale Air Force Base. 

 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 10 

U.S.C. Chapter 169. 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Doug LaMalfa 

Member of Congress 


